
Inauguration ceremony
of the new building for the public primary school of Aïtchédji

Community of Abomey-Calavi



       

 
   

         

         



       

        

       

     



Together with the Mayor of Calavi, we thank all helpers and supporters for the trust and friendship with
which they have accompanied this project. We thank the people of Aïtchédji for the exemplary 
cooperation. We wish the students of Aïtchédji good luck and hope that many great personalities from 
Aitchedji will shape the future of their ward.

Cordilaly
Astrid Toda


